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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Jan. 16, 2019 

 

South Bend Branch to Relocate 
 

INDIANAPOLIS—The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced today the South Bend branch will 

relocate to 1139 East Ireland Road in Broadmoor Plaza. The new location will open on Tuesday, Jan. 29, 
2019.  
 
The new location features additional testing stations and a 24-hour BMV Connect kiosk mounted in the wall. 

BMV Connect is a new concept in customer service which gives Hoosiers the option to complete routine 

transactions 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.  

The South Bend branch currently located at 623 S. St. Joseph Street will continue to serve customers through 
Saturday, Jan 26, 2019.  
 
For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to find a 24-hour BMV 

Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV. 
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